
This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday
Flyer every week!

1/26: O�ce Hours with Principal Hu, Link: meet.google.com/geg-nynh-cba
1/26: TONIGHT! Community Movie Night and Clothing Drive, 6:30 PM
1/29: Professional Development Day, No school for students
2/1: K, 1 - Hearing & Vision Screening, 3rd - Vision Screening Only
2/26 - 3/1: Missoula Children's Theatre at Bridlemile

http://meet.google.com/geg-nynh-cba


Reminder: Next Monday, January 29th is no school for students. It is a teacher planning/report
card day. Report cards will be coming home via student backpacks by mid-week Feb 5th.

Know an incoming Kindergarten Beagle? Please check our Kindergarten webpage for more
information. Our �rst Kinder Connect event will be Wednesday, March 6th, from 8:15am-9:30am.
Newest Beagles and their families invited!

For more information regarding Robert Gray Middle School students next week, please read the
below newsletter.

https://www.pps.net/domain/6393


Gray Middle School Relocation
Good morning Jackson and Gray students and families, Jackson community: you may have heard
that , due to extensive damage, Robert Gray...

 smore.com

Beginning February 5th during the Black Lives Matter Week of Action, check out our school wide
project called The Principles Showcase. Teachers will select one of the 13 Principles of Black
Lives Matter and students will create an art project within the theme. Some classes will create
collaborative art pieces and others will have students work individually on a re�ective piece. All of
the class projects will be displayed in the hallway for an end of February gallery walk for all
students.

The Bridlemile Annual Food Drive food Drive is happening now all
through next week!

The 5th Grade Leadership is collecting non-perishable food to
donate to the
Neighborhood House Food Pantry.

Food donation barrels are located inside of Bridlemile by the front
o�ce and down at
the end of the hallway by the cafeteria.

Some examples of food you can donate are:
Soup,
Pasta,
Rice,
Peanut butter,
Canned tuna,
Canned fruits or
Any other non-expired canned or boxed food item.

https://www.smore.com/j7vh8k-gray-middle-school-relocation
https://www.blacklivesmatteratschool.com/13-guiding-principles.html


Please do not donate any food in glass containers. It might break and someone might
get hurt!
So don’t forget to bring in some canned food this week!

Thank you and Go Beagles!

Over the past year, the PPS O�ce of Teaching and Learning has researched, evaluated and �eld
tested new Social Studies and Science materials for students in kindergarten through �fth grade.
Families are invited to interact with these instructional resources and give their input. You can �nd
out more about each vendor by visiting our website. Join us for our K-5 Social Studies & Science
Family Night, 2/1/24, 6:00 - 7:45 pm at Boise-Elliot/Humboldt School (620 N Fremont Street).

K-5 Social Studies & Science Family Night Flyer
K-5 Social Studies & Science Family Night Website

Each year the Foundation hosts the Bridlemile Auction to raise money to fund positions that are
not funded by the district. Join us March 9th, 2024 at the Sentinel Hotel for the Bridlemile Auction!

Support our kiddos by bidding on sought after vacation experiences, tickets, and so much more!
Tickets are available now, click here to purchase. We can’t wait to see you there!

Want to get PTA and/or Foundation announcements? Visit
https://bridlemileschool.membershiptoolkit.com/.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UuFRl0s7-dPjYC3dWIABKSpQWgs1fcOs/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/k5socialstudiessciencefamnight/home
https://event.auctria.com/af39e2ae-c82b-4964-81ea-1a260fe8ab2d/
https://bridlemileschool.membershiptoolkit.com/


Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter

VIBE of Portland �yers for classes can be found linked here: Music & Digital Art Classes for
Kids
Portland Parks & Recreation is holding a registration lottery for our Educational Preschool
program for the 2024-25 school year. Interested families can apply now through February 21 to
be included in the lottery. More information can be found linked here: Portland Parks and
Recreation Preschool
Multnomah County Free Community Vaccination Clinic (Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays)
(English) (Spanish) (Vietnamese) (Chinese) (Russian) (Somali)

Bridlemile Elementary School

Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles
Email: bridlemile-o�ce@pps.net
Website: https://www.pps.net/bridlemile
Location: 4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Portland, OR, USA
Phone: 503-916-6292

Bridlemile Elementary School Website

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email
us at Bridlemile-O�ce@pps.net.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1naYfCdbL1b7zYT9PDbFpYfOff79kJG73/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-GteMWloHguhh-n6TFccwX4moa2tyzsN/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oZmDfppOCVng5pserua23zTVlHqQP4Ih/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oZmDfppOCVng5pserua23zTVlHqQP4Ih/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-FFtvZebVh9FsJ1UVWv_RhHs9Lq-g7uD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-DjPRjhnck0INSfcJB9TH9JLcrM4i2w5/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-GIsuH1bUSCTD7MNcXiNi_WeTVH0eQA2/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-D3GDLTfnhKmmmOhl7mrHiy6tyW3Td8G/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-5pdBpiAULixq1BzBKXwm7J0wgeRUEJu/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-9O8qhV13U8j6PzTHgoDMZWJHGq8Kpu6/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:bridlemile-office@pps.net
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile
https://maps.google.com/?q=4300+SW+47th+Dr,+Portland,+OR+97221,+USA&ftid=0x54950bc783998f13:0x20e0f0834263c951
tel:503-916-6292
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile


Bridlemile Elementary School
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile

4300 SW 47th Dr.
Portland, OR 97212
503-916-6292
bridlemile-office@pps.net

https://www.instagram.com/bridlemile_beagles
mailto:bridlemile-office@pps.net

